
Pomona Road Reservoir water leak email from TDC 
 
I just received your message this morning regarding the overflow pipe at the Māpua reservoir. 
I have spoken to our team and they have informed me that there is a small leak in the reservoir that 
is losing a small amount of water; however in order to fix this it is very costly and hard to do with the 
water situation how it is. 
This will all be taken care of when it is replaced in the next eighteen months; however for now it is 
just not practical to completely drain the reservoir to locate and fix the small leak. 
I understand this is not ideal, but it is the best solution at this stage. 
 


